
Town of Eden - Planning Board Minutes – Special Meeting  

June 25, 2020 7:00 pm 

 

This meeting was held to finalize the Draft Scoping Document to be submitted to Nexamp by the end of the month. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic this meeting was held virtually through GoToMeeting.com. 

The meeting link was made available to the public so that they had an opportunity to listen. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

MEMBERS William Mahoney, Chairman 

PRESENT Bill Zittel 

Dave Brodzinski 

Frank Meyer, DDS 

  Joseph Eppolito 

  Bethany Fancher-Herbert 

ABSENT: Brian Reed 

Tony Weiss 

  Andy Romanowski 

    

 

Nexamp / Eden Solar – SEQR Final Scoping Document: 

 

The Board further discussed the format of the Draft Scoping Document and how to clean up and finalize the 

document.  Adjustments were made in order to streamline the additional comments and concerns. 

 

A few additional changes were made:   

 

• Mitigation Measures – Added “and the length of time to convert the site back to productive farmland”. 

• Zoning – Removed “Describe existing conditions and its characterization of low-density development”. 

 

Bill Zittel made a motion to approve the draft as written, seconded by Frank Meyer; Motion approved 

unanimously.   

 

Bill Mahoney made a motion to adjourn the Planning Board meeting.  Seconded by Joe Eppolito; Motion 

approved unanimously.  

 

 

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for July 1, 2020 at 7:00 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jen Crowe 

Secretary Eden Planning Board  

   


